
 
 
 
 
 
22nd March 2024                                                                                        
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Non Uniform Day for Myeloma UK - Wednesday 27th March 2024 
 
In support of our charity fundraising ethos in school, we will be having a non-school uniform day on 
Wednesday 27th March, to support the ‘Myeloma UK’ charity.  Myeloma is a type of cancer that develops 
from plasma cells in the bone marrow. Myeloma is sometimes called multiple myeloma because it affects 
more than one part of your body. 
 
Students and staff alike are encouraged to support this fundraising event via our Just Giving page, all 
monies will go to the charity. We would highlight the dress code for non-uniform which can be found in 
the parent and carer handbook.  
 
Please support us by going to https://www.justgiving.com/page/acle-academy-myelomauk-
fundraiser2024 
 
or use the QR code below 

 
We are extremely proud of our students who are always willing to engage enthusiastically in charity based 
events. We will also ensure pupils are educated about the Myeloma UK charity.  
 
May we take this opportunity to thank everyone at home for your donations to this non-uniform event 
and in support of an important charity raising awareness.   
 
Please see https://www.myeloma.org.uk/ for more information about the great work this organisation 
does. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mr S Newstead 

Vice Principal 

snewstead@acle.norfolk.sch.uk 
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